Response to Comments

Comment Set 43

Email from Onofrio Damato dated March 17, 2004

From: nevermind [sonnoitaliano@cox.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 8:24 PM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com

To whom it may concern,

A couple of months ago someone who worked for aspen(independent contractor) came to my door I
and said that he wanted to take some pictures of the power-line in my backyard. Today | was informed that none
of those pictures were in the report from Aspen. | am very offended by that and think that this report was done in a I
very unprofessional manner. These lines have a big negative impact on our property values.
This is not even taking into consideration the health aspect of it. These lines are way to close and are
bound to have a negative impact on our health. | find this report to be unacceptable and am sure many neighbors
share the same sentiment.

Also, the people that go to Flo-Jo Park should not be subjected to all that exposure to the lines. | don't think
the health of this many people should be ignored. All the people who live close to the line strongly support burying
the lines and will fight until it is accomplished: BUIY those lines!!!!!I!!
belong, Underground!!!

Sincerely,
Onofrio Damato
22571 Sunbrook, Canyon Crest
Viejo System Project D-179 May 2004
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While gathering necessary baseline information to perform the environmental analysis contained
in the MND/IS, many more pictures were taken than could be included in the document. Each
visual simulation is expensive to perform and reproduce; therefore, a few views were selected to
be representative of the varying viewpoints along the right-of-way.

Please see General response GR-2 regarding property values.
For information addressing EMF please see General Response GR-1.

Please see General Response GR-3 for information regarding the undergrounding of electrical
transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by
the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-180 May 2004
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